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5 August 2019 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
YEAR 6 FAREWELL MEETING 
 
Our first meeting for the parents who would like to assist with the Year 6 Farewell is on 
Wednesday 28 August at 3.20 pm in the 5/6E classroom. 
 
During these meetings we will be discussing the theme and colours for the Farewell.  These 
must be kept secret from the students! 
 
If you are unable to attend the meeting but would still like to be involved, please contact your 
child’s class teacher so your name and email address can be added to the list of helpers. 
 
Thank you for your support. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Mrs Marina Edwards & Miss Claudia Procopio 
Year 6 Teachers 
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